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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:58 AM on 08 Jan 2018 from Mr Richard Preston.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land To The South And Adj To South Side Steeple Aston 

	Proposal:
	Erection of 6 no. two-storey residential dwellings with access off South Side, including parking and garaging, landscaping and all enabling and ancillary works. 

	Case Officer:
	James Kirkham 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Richard Preston

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Primrose Gardens North Side, Steeple Aston, Oxfordshire OX25 4SE



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	As a life-time resident of Steeple Aston I support a sensitive development on this site but would ask the developers and Cherwell District Council to take into consideration the three following concerns.
1) There is insufficient on-site parking for the six sizeable properties if one considers the probability that at certain times during the year, many of these properties will have visitors arriving by motor car. The outcome of this scenario would be vehicles parked on the main highway creating significant danger to the users of the highway for access to and from the village.
2) The pedestrian access / egress point as shown on the proposed plan will place residents from this development onto a relatively busy highway with no protection from oncoming traffic. If the council care to look at a previous consideration for development of this site they will see that their concern was lack of a public footpath linking the village. It would be hoped that residents of the proposed development would like to communicate with the rest of the village by walking into the centre and all its facilities but it would be improper and dangerous to expect them to risk their lives and that of their children by walking on a busy and narrow part of the main access road into the village. 
3) With such a comparatively large site would it not be more appropriate to encourage some "affordable" housing in addition to that proposed? This might in turn provide some much needed housing for the young people of our community and possibly a chance for the more senior members of our community to 'down-size'.




